
Special Meeting 
July 14, 2020 

 
July 14, 2020 - 11:00 a.m. 
 
Commissioners Burianek, Skorheim and Wild attended the Walsh County Water Board 
meeting for the Park River Snag & Clearing assessment hearing. 
 
Park River Snag & Clear Assessment Hearing– Zach Herrmann, HEI have a presentation 
on the planned Phase 6 of the snag & clear of the Park River.  This phase will focus on 
assessing only the south and middle branches and working up those branches.  The area 
to be cleared will be droned before and after to identify areas of concern and cleanup.  
This assessment would be approximately $40,500 and could complete 4 river miles.  
There is state cost share secured for this phase which would match the $40,500 in 
assessment.  If the assessment is approved by both the WRD and WCC, then bids would 
be solicited and work would begin in late fall or winter of 2020.   Motion to approve 2020 
assessment for Park River Snag & Clear by Chairman Campbell, 2nd by Vice Chairman 
Tanke and passed with a roll call vote of:  Campbell -yes, Tanke-yes and Jallo-yes. 
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